
The Board of Health voted to approve two
revisions of their Regulation Restricting
the Sale of Tobacco Products.  The revi-
sions limit the number of tobacco permits
to the current number of permits (12) and
prohibits new tobacco permits within 500
feet of a school. Full copies of the regula-
tions are available at the Health Dept web-
site at www.cityofmelrose.org and by call-
ing 781-979-4130.
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